
Message From the Principal

OHS Families and Friends,

As we move into April, the season of spring renewal is in full swing—bringing fresh energy and

momentum for the final stretch of the school year. With just over nine weeks left until June 5th,

each week ahead is filled with important events, milestones, and opportunities for students to

finish strong.

Our Juniors have completed their CAASPP testing, and we’re proud of their effort and

perseverance. AP testing is just around the corner, running from May 5–12. Course requests for

next year are also complete—please contact your student’s counselor if you have any questions

about their selections.

Last Tuesday, we held our mandatory senior meeting, where we reviewed key dates, graduation

requirements, and paperwork. It’s an exciting time for our seniors, and we’re here to support them

every step of the way toward graduation.

Spring Break begins April 18th, and once we return, it’s the home stretch. With nine jam-packed

weeks ahead, we encourage students to stay engaged, take care of themselves, and make the

most of this final quarter.

Please take a moment to review the updates in this newsletter—we’re updating information

regularly and hope it serves as a helpful resource for your family. You are also welcome to contact

the school with any questions or concerns: via email at OHSContact@ouhsd.net or by phone at

(530) 538-2320.

Let’s finish the year strong—together.

mailto:OHSContact@ouhsd.net


Sincerely,

Kristen Wiedenman

OHS Principal

Our March winners are:

$25 Mugshots gift card- Hope Custodio 10th grade ticket by Ms. Gonzalez

$50 Visa Gift Card- Emmelina Fleese 11th grade ticket by Ms. McCarty

2 Prom tickets- Martiza Jimenez 12th grade ticket by Ms. Greco

Congratulations TIGERS!

50 Years of Resilience

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1swNEajZS5f1irTLU23PF0ifTxggiTv9H/view?usp=sharing


OHS's Asian club hosted a Hmong Culture Discovery event. They

explored the culture of the Hmong people through poetry and a

fashion show. March 2025 marks 50 years of the Hmong migration

to the United States. It showed off the Hmong culture with fashion

and dance.

Upcoming Events

Prom- Regency Ball, Saturday May 17th, 8:00 to 11:00pm. Lake Oroville Event Center

Attendance Matters! To attend the Prom on May 17th you must attend school on May 16th or

have your absence cleared properly with the attendance office.

Behavior Matters! From March 17 - May 16, you can not have been suspended or put on

Structured Day with the office.

Attire Matters! Prom is a formal event. Students must wear a tuxedo, gown or similarly formal

attire. Any students not appropriately dressed could be turned away at the door. Your body

should be appropriately covered.

Grades Matter! Students must have earned a 2.0 for the third quarter grades to buy a ticket. If

students do not have a 2.0, we created an incentive by demonstrating no F's by May 9th. You

can pick up a grade check form in the Student Store and teachers' signatures between Friday

5/2 - Wednesday 5/14.

Prom ticket prices are:

Single with ASB $40 Single w/o ASB $45

Couple with ASB $65 Couple w/o ASB $70

Ticket prices will go up 4/7/25.

Fellows Club Top 10

The Fellows Club of Oroville will be recognizing the Top 10 OHS students in each grade level at the

State Theatre on May 8th at 7:00 p.m. Each student will receive a certificate and each senior will

receive a $500 check. STAGE will once again be displaying each student's name on the State

Theatre marquee. A BIG thank you to the Fellows Club and STAGE for recognizing our students.

Congratulations to all of our Top Ten students at OHS!

Scholarship Night

OHS selected Seniors will be recognized at the Senior Scholarship Awards Night on May 15 at

5:30PM at the State Theater. Students will receive an invitation from the Counseling office if they

are to attend. Thank you to all who are involved in donating and making these scholarships

available to our students.

Graduation 2025

Graduation contracts are due back to the counseling office by Friday, April 11th. Graduation

Contracts & the Senior Survey are required in order to pick up your cap & gown. Additional copies

of the Senior packet are available in the counseling office.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1a0oPAVaoAj9YQjondRFMQZwbDdArjt9-/view?usp=sharing


This year graduation is on June 5, 2025 at 8:15PM at Harrison Stadium. Graduations held at

Harrison Stadium will be live streamed. The links will be available closer to graduation.

Visit your Google Classroom for all dates and and end of the year activities.

Cap and Gown- Jostens.com or Email teigan.jokumsen@jostens.com

Senior Shirts- There are a few in the store. Get them before they are gone.

OHS Student Clubs Presents

A Night of Cultural Celebration. OHSA is teaming up with LP to host

cultural dinners throughout the year. Here is a list of dates to put on

your calendar.

Food Giveaway

Oroville High School Food Giveaway- Swing by after school on the

following dates and grab some food. OHS is handing out food on

Linden (behind the school) while supplies last.

SEL Wednesdays

This year we will have Social Emotional Learning (SEL) Days every

Wednesday during Advisory, between 1st and 2nd period. You can

find that schedule and lessons on the links below.

SEL Lessons and Schedule

Username: orovillehs

password: character2022

.

https://www.jostens.com/?afterAffiliateUrl=/apps/jcom/router.mvc?error%3Dtrue%26errorGroupName%3DDotCmsTemplateName-missing#affiliate
mailto:teigan.jokumsen@jostens.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xd5UeEFER86i92SQcgGmFGoRQ2ycYC2B/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14lQB-vMwNbcWmy-lbtwGvxrkr7MAIN5m/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/17a0j2473b7xStSCAzHcv9kv3Z2q0otmmC39xlH3xUak/edit?usp=sharing


Morning Wellness

Friday Night Live has started our annual School Climate Project and

will be offering Morning Wellness events twice a month on late

start Wednesdays to all students! Each month will have a different

theme and we will offer activities to help build our community, offer

wellness support, and brighten our days! First Wednesday of the

month will be held in our amazing new wellness center, and Third

Wednesday of the month will be held in E1 (next to the office)!

Daybreak

OHS is proud of our continued partnership with Daybreak Health.

Daybreak provided FREE counseling services to our students

through Zoom. Use the QR code below to self refer or reach out to

Lena Correa at lcorrea@ouhsd.net for more information.

We are excited that the direct referral form is ready for use! This

form allows students and parents to submit a referral to Daybreak

directly. This can be an especially helpful access point for students

that feel more comfortable raising their hand for support in this way, as well as for parents who are

seeing needs from their child at home that aren’t necessarily showing at school.

Direct Referral Form

Teletherapy

Daybreak Health also has several pre-recorded classes for parents. These hour long recordings are

informative and easy to understand. Topics include:

Understanding Changes in Your Child's Behavior | Free Family Webinar with Oroville UHSD &

Daybreak Health

Date: Apr 29, 2024 5:20 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada)

Duration:00:49:40

Watch now

Attendance

Attendance Matters

Good attendance benefits your child’s education. Please call our attendance staff at extension

3310 or 3311 whenever your child is absent. Please provide the following information:

Child's Name

Date of the Absence and the Reason

You can also email us at mdelatorre@ouhsd.net or smedina@ouhsd.net

Only persons listed in Aeries can excuse an absence.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xKiFDRb-fOr4R7gh_b66yfexlDY1HZPT/view?usp=sharing
mailto:lcorrea@ouhsd.net
https://daybreakhealth.orcallisto.com/api/mailings/click/5~VsoYAdPGq5z1seE4HzDkK29ZfoSxC35eoKi1PwSCDWk96cEqtWtCykW7pMvBBZ2uJQJjunmgJhNjQYdAizkkeoxgfA9yndUf6ivcQ3hsLvzJsEnGChF2edyDuJMpne4XDPHs1Z5DqoFfzrc25bwXpgZP7HyH164Qb4jiMCDA6pjhEtNUSzamLe9HA3VRpuzPjaYnnmDMogbpBnLNHnzajnCweMdEGBEkfNsQtFqP3WnnpEx
https://daybreakhealth.orcallisto.com/api/mailings/click/5~VsoYAdPGq5z1seE4HzDkK29ZfoSxC35eoKi1PwSCDWk96cEqtWtCykW7pMvBBZ2uJQJjunmgJhNjQYdAizkkeoxgfA9yndUf6ivcQ3hsLvzJsEnGChF2edyDuJMpne4XDPHs1Z5DqoFfzrc25bwXpgZP7HyH164Qb4jiMCDA6pjhEtNUSzamLe9HA3VRpuzPjaYnnmDMogbpBnLNHnzajnCweMdEGBEkfNsQtFqP3WnnpEx
https://daybreakhealth.orcallisto.com/api/mailings/click/5~VsoYAdPGq5z1seE4HzDkK29ZfoSxC35eoKi1PwSCDWk96cEqtWtCykW7pMvBBZ2uJQJjunmgJhNjQYdAizkkeoxgfA9yndUf6ivcQ3hsLvzJsEnGChF2edyDuJMpne4XDPHs1Z5DqoFfzrc25bwXpgZP7HyH164Qb4jiMCDA6pjhEtNUSzamLe9HA3VRpuzPjaYnnmDMogbpBnLNHnzajnCweMdEGBEkfNsQtFqP3WnnpEx
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1o9p2Tt_CAeZ7JMFPN0axCoMXBFdwRLKAwQFKYRgCXKY/edit#slide=id.g2eb122df331_0_751
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/RdluzLfLUzDgTjNHTzk8JIdez5POrDVs-IPW7igB8_DDNmA3XdjVPJ14l-ssKpxY.lx85Fg1vSK7rqup7?iet=Dpk0pQ06ewt_F0rNW-215Ha4dPBPJIpRDqKsLPK7zP0.AG.8dhndE8O9DC6f0qs9dTqw-emts2P8EDZLAyHFrKqlh2mIs1E1qGQ4IMM8kKigN9B-_0fwbXsQgfkpWaxSwsI8OMSFLR1xX-N1fhflN9aTiuIkyvNbMBU0E_A.7Uyl-M7TOPDemO_AYbGrWg.ztWuxp6WNPBybAJG
mailto:mdelatorre@ouhsd.net
mailto:smedina@ouhsd.net


It is important for parents/guardian to excuse their students' full day absences. Please contact the

attendance office within 72 hours to get them excused. Individual period absences need to be

cleared between the student and their teacher.

Attendance Policy

Students not feeling well while at school are to let the teacher know so they can be sent to the

attendance office where the nurse can check them or the we will contact the parent/guardian to

come pick them up. To avoid texting in class, we will not send passes for sick students.

.

Work Permits

If you would like to obtain a

Work Permit, the following

steps will need to be

completed:

1. Print out and complete both

of the following forms:

Work Permit Certificate

CDE B1-1

OUHSD Work Permit

Information

Forms can also be picked up in

the Counseling office.

Office Hours 8:00 - 3:00

2. Once forms are completely

filled out by student, parents

and the employer, they can be

brought into the office. After

forms have been received,

grades and attendance will be

checked in Aeries. If you have

met the requirements, a work

permit will be issued. This

work permit will only be valid

for the employer that is listed.

If you have multiple jobs, you

will need one for each job.

Medications

If your student needs to take

medication during the school

day, a doctor’s signed

authorization form must be

kept on file in the attendance

office. Over the counter

medications, such as Tylenol

or Excedrin, are not allowed on

campus, and must be left in the

office with doctor permission

only. Anyone with unauthorized

medications is in violation of

the district drug policy and may

face disciplinary action. Please

take any necessary

medications to the Attendance

Office and pick up a

Medication Authorization form

as soon as possible.

Registration

ENROLLMENTS FOR

STUDENTS NEW TO OROVILLE

HIGH

**Excluding 9th graders coming

from our local feeder schools

already in our database. If your

student is new to Oroville High,

or the Oroville Union High

School District, please contact

Michela Monnot in the

counseling office. Email:

ohsregistrar@ouhsd.net or call

530-538-2320, ext. #3309.

NEED ASSISTANCE WITH THE

ON-LINE REGISTRATION/DATA

CONFIRMATION

If you are a parent of a student

already enrolled with Oroville

High, (including 9th graders

coming from our local feeder

schools), and you need help

with the annual data

confirmation please give us a

call at 530/538-2320, ext. 3309.

https://ohs.ouhsd.org/school-info/attendance
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7be266d0-0d67-4628-8e13-a672f35dfe6f
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/7be266d0-0d67-4628-8e13-a672f35dfe6f
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/bb72ae28-5aa1-4190-a4c8-0030c7141d14
https://lphs.ouhsd.org/fs/resource-manager/view/bb72ae28-5aa1-4190-a4c8-0030c7141d14
mailto:ohsregistrar@ouhsd.net


Tutoring

Check in with these teachers for extra help before and after school.

Students can also go to any teacher before school for consultation

from 8:00 to 8:24 on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.

Student Store

Seniors, have you ordered your cap/gown/tassel unit for graduation yet? Do it now at this link: Cap

and Gown or email our representative at teigan.jokumsen@jostens.com or stop by the student

store and they can help assist you. Prices will be going up soon so order now. Senior shirts are

going fast. Purchase yours today before they are gone. Shirts are $20 plus tax.

Yearbooks are still on sale in the store for $85 without an ASB card and $75 with an ASB card.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1T8b4lvtMO7uto9WbuOw0FJl6sT0yCmOo/view?usp=sharing
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1005931/OROVILLE-HIGH-SCHOOL/Graduation/2455090309/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/REGALIA/
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1005931/OROVILLE-HIGH-SCHOOL/Graduation/2455090309/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/REGALIA/
mailto:teigan.jokumsen@jostens.com


Counselors

Students can sign up to see their counselor in the counseling office. Make an appointment to see

your counselor to organize your academic schedule, for personal and social issues on campus and

for planning for college or career path after your high school education.

Counselor assignments by students last name are below:

Jennifer Locati: A-Ha

Patty Bauer: Hi-R

Jessica Hewitt: S-Z

College and Career

CAASP testing will begin the last week of February 24-28th and through March for our Juniors.

Important Dates:

FAFSA opens Oct. 1st 2024 until June 30th 2025

CDAA (California Dream Act Application opens Oct 1st 2024 until March 2nd 2025

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cVU_oORdNb_uOvT_aPdYIyDvxw_Ooivh/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5ryjHZtBiZLAyuZKfthhBFtJsvW_V5x4b5uvUx-2QI_idcw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5ryjHZtBiZLAyuZKfthhBFtJsvW_V5x4b5uvUx-2QI_idcw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc5ryjHZtBiZLAyuZKfthhBFtJsvW_V5x4b5uvUx-2QI_idcw/viewform


Reg2Go

April 10, 2025 Butte College Orientation at Butte College

“Reg 2 Go” Members only. Seniors with membership must complete field trip permission slips in

order to go on this field trip. Seniors will tour the Butte College campus, meet with Butte College

Counselors for registration advisement, and learn how to enroll in classes through the Butte

College portal. Seniors may walk away from this event with their Butte College schedules

completed!! SENIORS without “Reg 2 Go” membership should contact Butte College to obtain a

date for their Orientation. Permission slips are due April 4th.

Tiger Pride

Visit our website where you can see all of the schedules and keep up to date with what's going on.

Don't want the hassle of making sure you have cash or spend your time standing in line? You can

purchase your tickets online before you get to the game.

Can't make it to the game? We have you covered. Check out the live stream... all from our website.

Check it out and cheer on the Tigers. #TIGERPRIDE

Athletic Website

Students attendance, including tardies and cuts, is preventing some from attending games after

school. Please reach out to your student to clear these issues.

Athletic Boosters

Attention OHS parents & guardians.

Will your child be playing a sport this school year? Are you looking for a way to get involved? The

OHS Athletic Boosters is a non-profit organization here to help support our students' sports with

fundraising opportunities. If you have any questions or would like to join us, please come to an

Athletic Boosters meeting on the 2nd Monday of the month at 6:30 in the OHS library.

PTSA

OHS PTSA is hosting Spring Bunco in April. Interested people can contact Mandy at ext. 3311 or in

the attendance office.

https://www.orovilleathletics.net/


Please help PTSA and our senior class raise money for their Safe

Grad Night by supporting our Nothing Bundt Cakes Chico

fundraiser. Contact Mandy in the attendance office to order your

vouchers.

4.10 Reg2Go Field Trip

4.11 150 Days of School Celebration

4.18-25 Spring Break

5.5-5.16 AP Testing

5.8 Top 10

5.8 Health and Wellness Expo

5.15 Scholarship Night

5.17 Prom 2025

5.20 AAPI Celebration Dinner

5.23 Senior Picnic

5.22-23 OHS Drama Presents Aladdin

5.26 Memorial Day

5.30 Diversity Day, All School BBQ, Goodbye Rally

5.31 Senior Trip- Sunsplash

6.2 Senior Sunset

6.3, 4, 5 Finals

6.5 Graduation

CHRISTINA OLSON
CHRISTINA is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xDe91c_bdBlRpfsLoq76SlPJeqUYYzl6/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y-UjSsbwOjtnHRfhIExiUkYWZL4upGXv/view?usp=sharing



